
From: "Angus Pragnell" 
Sent: 10/10/2021 5:34 PM 
To: "Council Northern beaches Mailbox" 
<Council.Northernbeaches@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: DA2021/1620 

Hi there, 

I 've seen the proposal and am all for the development. What a great facility for the locals to have a beer and 
eat good food looking over at the beach. 

I love at 2/64 Undercliff Road Freshwater. Directly behind the venue and am not concerned with the noise 
implications because o f  the rules in place. 

This is going to be a great development for the area and hope it can get passed. 

2021/709883


